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Our ref: MP08_0150-PA-67

Chris Schultz

Superintendent Environment
llawarra Coal Holdings Pty Ltd
PO Box 514

Unanderra, NSW, 2526

23/12/2022

Subject: Bulli Seam Operations — Water Management Plan

Dear Mr. Schultz,

Thank you for submitting the Water Management Plan in accordance with Condition 16, Schedule 4 of the
consent for the Bulli Seam Operations (MP08_0150). | also acknowledge your response to the
Department’s review comments and request for additional information.

| note the Water Management Plan contains the information required by the conditions of approval, though
no feedback from consultation with DPE Water was obtained.

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, | conditionally approve the revised Water
Management Plan (Rev 1.0 dated December 2022). Within six weeks of receiving feedback from DPE
Water, the Department requires you to review and (if necessary) revise the Water Management Plan to
reflect feedback, and resubmit to the Department for review and approval via the Major Projects portal.

Please ensure you make the document publicly available on the project website at the earliest
convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Charissa Pillay on 0299955944,

Yours sincerely

Jewons

Jessie Evans
Director, Resource Assessments
Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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